
WATTSBURG AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MAY 13, 2019a  

 

The Wattsburg Area School District Board of Education held a Special Board 
meeting at the Wattsburg Area Elementary Center on May 13, 2019.   
 

  

President Andy Pushchak called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  Mr. Eric 
Duda, Dr. Bill Hallock, Mr. Josh Paris, Mrs. Julie Pikiewicz, Mr. Marty Pushchak, 
Mrs. Amanda Thayer-Zacks, and Dr. Andy Pushchak attended.  Also in 
attendance were Dr. Leslee Hutchinson, Assistant to the Superintendent and 
Mrs. Vicki Bendig Business Administrator.  Mrs. Brenda Sandberg, Mr. Aaron 
Snippert were absent.  
 

 Roll Call 

No guest or citizen requested addressing the board.   
 

 Guest/Citizen  

Motion by Dr. Hallock, seconded by Mr. Duda to accept the agenda as 
presented.  Motion approved by a voice vote with no opposition.   
 

 Agenda 

Motion by Mr. Pushchak, seconded by Dr. Hallock to approve the adoption of 
the proposed General Fund Budget for 2019 – 2020 in the amount of 
$25,605,308 and to authorize the Secretary to post the following notice: The 
Board of Directors tentatively approved the proposed final budget for the 
Wattsburg Area School District for the fiscal year of 2019-2020 on May 13, 
2019.  A copy of the said budget in the amount of $25,605,308 is open for 
inspection by the public Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at 
the District Administration Office, 10782 Wattsburg, Road, Erie, PA 16509.  
Adoption of the final budget is scheduled for June 17, 2019, 7:00 p.m. at the 
Wattsburg Area Elementary Center.  In a recorded roll call vote, Mr. Pushchak, 
Mrs. Thayer-Zacks, Mr. Duda, Dr. Hallock, Mr. Paris, Mrs. Pikiewicz, and Dr. 
Pushchak voted to approve the proposed budget as presented.  Motion 
carried.   
 

 Adoption of the 
Proposed General 
Fund Budget for 

2019-2020 

There being no further business before the Board, motion by Dr. Hallock 
seconded Mrs. Thayer-Zacks.  Meeting adjourned at 7:04 p.m. 

 Adjournment 

 
 Signature on File 
 Vicki Bendig 
 School Board Secretary 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.wattsburg.org/Downloads/Proposed%20Final%20GFB%204-6-18.PDF

